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April 10, 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
A printed packet of learning materials for your child will be available for you to pick up at 
school on April 20th when you come for your child’s laptop at the time assigned to you in the 
letter you received or will be receiving from the district. These materials will also be posted in 
the District courses in Schoology for electronic access. 
 
Every student, in grades 5-8, has been assigned a pick-up time on April 20th. The distribution 
will be similar to that followed in March when students came in to get their packets. The front 
door of the school on Suffolk Street will be used. All CDC guidelines will be followed in 
distributing the laptops. It is important that you come at the assigned time and get the laptop as 
quickly as possible. Students will not be allowed to go to their lockers. The school and 
classrooms have been cleaned and letting people into other areas of the school will mean 
additional cleaning will have to be done. Should this change I will let you know. 
 
Please be aware that this is a monumental task with the district coordinating the distribution of 
thousands of laptops. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Stay Safe. Stay Healthy, Stay Home, 
Dr. Gruber 
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